Dear Friend,

I appreciate your willingness to share the news of the launch of The Canada Files' first ever fundraising campaign.

To those activists and organizations that see this email I'd wish to pass on this message to you. I'd strongly urge you to consider reaching out to any friends, fellow activists and organizations you know. All referenced graphics are attached to this email. I've also included the newsletter I sent out to those signed up to the TCF newsletter. It contains the graphics and video in the intended order. Please check the rest of this message first.

Here's the message.

"20 months of critical investigative reporting on Canada's imperialist foreign policy. A clear track record of exposing the truth Canada's political establishment hides from you. There's so much more The Canada Files can do, but only with your financial support. One important note is that monthly or scheduled annual donations provide far more consistency for The Canada Files finances. If possible, please consider choosing one of these two options for donations.

https://donorbox.org/the-canada-files

On August 5th, we even exposed how the National Endowment for Democracy, Open Society Foundation, and NATO have collectively funded institutions that have been driving the development of Canadian political thought, for more than a decade. This investigation most likely scratches the surface of the extent of Euro & US interference in Canadian politics. What other outlet in Canada would be willing to tackle an investigation like this? 

https://www.thecanadafiles.com/articles/exclusive-how-the-ned-open-society-foundations-and-nato-collectively-fund-institutions-driving-development-of-canadian-political-thought

We're pleased to confirm that we can offer special incentives for hitting different levels of financial support. Those levels are at $7500, $13000 and $20000 per month. Currently we are at around $330 Canadian per month in support.

At $7500 CAD per month: TCF will start a weekly interview show with a guest on current events impacted by Canadian foreign policy, directly inspired by the terrific work of The Grayzone editor Aaron Mate's Pushback show.

At $13000 CAD per month: TCF will revive the Canadian Foreign Policy Files podcast, with Associate Editor Daniel Xie joining as co-host.

At $20000 CAD per month: TCF will hire a third editor for the leadership team, or hire our first staff writer on a permanent basis. Who would you want to see join The Canada Files if we hit this target? Don't hesitate to let me know.

As this fundraising campaign goes along, we will keep you updated through a graphic. $7500 is the starting target which would allow Aidan Jonah & Associate Editor Daniel Xie to both work in their roles in a full time capacity.

A key note: If TCF's fundraising campaign succeeds, it will be proof to a whole generation of journalism students that principled journalism can pay off. Do you want to be one of the supporters, either financially or by spreading the word, who shows this is possible?"

If you (an organization or activist) wish to support The Canada Files fundraising campaign, here are some steps that can be taken.

1. Either in the capacity of an activist or organization, please consider Quote Tweeting this thread on Twitter (with text included, as with no text, this still acts as a retweet) as QTs have far better audience reach, and sharing the pinned Facebook post around! If your organization has Instagram, please post about the campaign on your account(s).

2. Reach out to any friends, fellow activists and organizations you know, and spread the word about The Canada Files fundraising campaign.

3. If you would be willing to let The Canada Files share the news about the launch of our fundraising campaign launch to your newsletter audience, or simply share a TCF investigation in your newsletter... this will help us reach a crucial audience which will not be reached by a social media campaign. After all, a full 1/3 of Canadians are not on any social media.

· If so, don't hesitate to reach out to me at aidanjonah.canadafiles@gmail.com, and we can sort out how exactly getting in your newsletter would work.

4. If your organization would be interested in hosting an event in relation to any of The Canada Files previous investigations, or one in direct support of the just launched fundraising campaign, please reach out to my aforementioned email.

5. If you have a podcast, radio show or video show, please let me know if you'd be interested in having either myself or TCF Associate Editor Daniel Xie appear on it. If you know people who do have one of the mentioned platforms, please check in to see if they might have interest in having myself or Daniel on their show.

Both Jesus Rodriguez of Orinoco Tribune and Arnold August have released testimonial videos in support of The Canada Files.

https://twitter.com/OrinocoTribune/status/1424070825309876226?s=19
https://twitter.com/Arnold_August/status/1425103045680062472?s=19
Sincerely,

Aidan Jonah

Editor-in-Chief of The Canada Files
